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Mr Neil Laurie 
Clerk of the Parliament 
TableOffice@parliament.qld.gov.au
 
 
Dear Mr Laurie   
 
Thank you for providing me with a copy of the wording of petition no. 587-05 regarding the 
sale of Yungaba. 
 
As this matter falls primarily within the responsibilities of my Cabinet colleague the 
Honourable Robert Schwarten MP, Minister for Public Works, Housing and Racing, I have 
forwarded a copy of your correspondence to him for consideration and reply to the 
principal petitioner (Ms Emma Hossack). 
 
A copy of my reply to Ms Hossack is attached for your information.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Desley Boyle MP 
Minister for Environment 
Minister for Local Government and Planning  
Minister for Women 
 
Att.  
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